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Dear Customs client 
 
UPDATE ON REGISTRATION, LICENSING AND ACCREDITATION 

(RLA) 

SARS recently hosted roadshows around the country to discuss the new 

Registration, Licensing and Accreditation (RLA) system and process. 

During the roadshows it was mentioned that the first release of the new 

system – which included introducing eFiling as a registration channel for 

certain client types – was expected to take place during September 

2019. 

However, a decision has been made by SARS to postpone the release 

until early in 2020. This is to enable us to fine-tune various technical 

issues in order to ensure a smooth implementation. 

We will keep you updated with any further developments. In the 

meantime, those who couldn’t make it to the roadshows may want to 

refer to the presentation and Frequently Asked Questions which came 

out of the roadshows. To access the dedicated RLA page, click here: 

RLA 

Thank you for your continued support.   

Sincerely 
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